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505531PCN Number June 14, 2018Date Issued

Supplier Change Reason for Change

This letter is to inform you that Molex is adding a new supplier or 
the supplier is making a change affecting the part(s) identified in 
this notice. There will be no negative impact to product 
performance as a result of this change.

Change Type Description

Passed FAIAssessment of Change 

October 12, 2018Internal Molex Qualification Date

October 12, 2018
Sample Availability Date 

(Changed Part)

January 09, 2019Planned Implementation Date

Special marking on the product or packagingMethod of Identifying Change

Before Change After Change
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Molex, LLC 
2222 Wellington Court 

Lisle, IL 60532 
TEL: 630-969-4747 

www.molex.com

You may address any technical inquiries regarding this PCN by sending E-mail to   
pcn_coordinator@molex.com or your Local Sales Engineer. 
  
Note: While responding, please retain "PCN Notification:505531" in the e-mail Subject line for faster  
response.



Part numbers affected: 
84501-0001 

84502-0008 

84507-0012 

84508-0001 

 
 



For increased capacity Molex is adding a second supplier for the XRC 18-
14 circuit Coupling Ring

No impact on fit or function.

»  The XRC 18-14 Coupling Ring has been modified to incorporate (3) sight holes, for the
benefit of visual confirmation of coupling.

> knurl modifications offers the benefit of better gripping of the connectorand will have a
slight impact on form. Both these features are cosmetic

This supplier is a qualified Molex Supplier of the XRC 24-31 circuit
Coupling Ring.

See attached impacted parts list

Qualification and samples are available after the dates listed.





